
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 7:47:28 PM

First name: Peter

Last name: Metzler

Organization: studiokatim

Title: 

Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy

unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist

in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

It has always been the original intent to return all lands covered by ANILCA and the Wilderness Act to common

public ownership and rules of use, with no private ownership or exceptions.

 

Please do not change the policy.

 

As your own motto states:  CARING FOR THE LAND and SERVING PEOPLE...ALL the people, as well as the

land and ALL living things that inhabit the land.

 

Please honor the spirit and intent of our SHARED guardianship, ownership, common use, and maintenance of

our public lands, especially Wilderness.

 

Thank you.

Peter Metzler


